
Official Communication: Board Election 

Results 

Date: [Insert Date] 

To: [Stakeholder Name/Group] 

Dear [Stakeholder Name/Title], 

We are pleased to announce the results of the recent board elections held on [Insert Election 

Date]. This election was a significant opportunity for our stakeholders to voice their preferences 

and contribute to the governance of our organization. 

Election Results 

• Name of Elected Member 1: [Name] - [Position] 

• Name of Elected Member 2: [Name] - [Position] 

• Name of Elected Member 3: [Name] - [Position] 

We want to extend our gratitude to all candidates for their participation and commitment to 

serving our organization. We also thank our stakeholders for their engagement in the voting 

process. 

The newly elected board members will commence their terms on [Insert Start Date] and will 

work diligently to fulfill our mission and vision. We look forward to your continued support and 

collaboration as we move forward together. 

If you have any questions or need further information regarding the election results, please feel 

free to contact us at [Insert Contact Information]. 

Thank you for your attention and support. 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Title] 

[Organization Name] 


